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NOTICE GRANTING REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME 

(Cascade Natural Gas Corporation’s opportunity to file an answer is now due 

November 26, 2014) 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Cascade Natural Gas 

Corporation, Docket UG-140381 

 

TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD: 

 

On October 28, 2014, the Commission issued a complaint against Cascade Natural Gas 

Corporation (Cascade or Company), alleging violations of RCW 80.28.080 and WAC 

480-90-178(1)(b), related to incorrect application of late payment charges, late payment 

charge tariff conditions, and rates and charges related to disconnect visit set forth in 

Company's tariff. 

 

On November 17, 2014, counsel for Cascade filed with the Commission a request to 

extend the filing deadline for filing an answer to the complaint.  Cascade only recently 

retained McDowell Rackner & Gibson PC to represent the Company in this matter. After 

an initial review of the record and relevant law, they concluded that they require until to 

November 26, 2014, to file responsive pleadings.   

 

The Commission finds good cause to extend the filing deadline. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE that the request for extension of time filed 

by Cascade is granted and that the deadline for Cascade’s opportunity to file an 

answer is extended from November 17, 2014, to November 26, 2014. 

 

 

 

GREGORY J. KOPTA 

Administrative Law Judge 


